
 

 

 
 
Forthcoming vacancies on the Alpine Resorts Co-ordinating 
Council and Falls Creek, Mount Buller and Mount Stirling and 
Mount Hotham Alpine Resort Management Boards 
 
The Minister for Energy, Environment and Climate Change is seeking expressions of 
interest for a number of positions on the Alpine Resorts Co-ordinating Council, Falls 
Creek Alpine Resort Management Board, Mount Buller and Mount Stirling Alpine 
Resort Management Board and the Mount Hotham Alpine Resort Management Board.  
 
Up to seven people will be appointed to each Alpine Resort Management Board, with 
four positions common to each of the three boards.  Three positions on each Alpine 
Resort Management Board will be unique to each resort. 
 
The terms of appointment for members will commence on 30 March 2018. 
 
You should consider contributing your skills on the Board, if you have ties to the local 
community and experience in one or more of the following areas: 
 

• public entity governance, financial management and risk management 
• strategic management of built and natural assets 
• organisational change management 
• climate change adaptation 
• stakeholder engagement 
• tourism and recreation; and 
• understanding of relevant law, policy, and obligations in relation to traditional 

owner interests in Crown land. 
 
The Victorian Government is committed to ensuring boards represent the diversity of 
our communities. Women, Indigenous Australians, people with a disability, people 
from culturally and linguistically diverse backgrounds and lesbian, gay, bisexual, trans, 
gender diverse and intersex people are encouraged to apply. 
 
Applicants are required to apply online via the Get on Board website at 
http://vacancies.publicboards.vic.gov.au (under ‘Search Current Vacancies’). Here you 
will find further information regarding the recruitment process, including a position 
description outlining the key selection criteria. 
 
Applicants with further enquiries may contact Rob Ferguson, Senior Project Officer on 
(03) 9637 8102 (rob.ferguson@delwp.vic.gov.au). 
 
Expressions of Interest close midnight Sunday 17 December 2017. 
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